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Fiona Ajram

From:  

Sent: 28 December 2017 18:06

To: PlanningPolicy NDDC

Subject: Comments on policy document

I have read the document and wish to make the following comments> 

 

1. Stalbridge where I live should not be considered for further development. 

 

2. The traffic position is appalling, especially in the High Street. There is no pedestrian crossing there and no 

effective regulation of the constant stream of traffic. Hugh tankers and high sided lorries roar up and down the High 

Street along with a lot of smaller traffic for most of the day. Jams and grid locks are commonplace and large vehicles 

frequently mount the pavements. I am unable to use the front room in my house on the High Street for my work as 

a writer because high sided continually block out all the light. 

 

3. These pavements are also used by small children going to the only school in Stalbridge. 

 

4. The school is at the maximum now but new houses would bring more school age children. 

 

5. The land that has been proposed for development is in all cases valuable agricultural land with a high clay and 

cultivation background and should be used for growing food. 

 

Please keep these comments in mind, using only brown field sites for development in Dorset and avoiding 

Stalbridge. 

 

Yours 

 

Joy Rabbetts  




